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Newsletter - January 19, 2025 

Thank You from Our Savior Deaf 
Richard Belling 

I just want to say to all Brothers and Sisters in Christ a big thank you for 

signing the Lord’s Prayer. Our Savior Deaf Church was pleased to see 

this. I'm also surprised that we have continued this again not just one 

time, but again and again. I love all of you guys from the bottom of my 

heart!  

 

And, if you like sign language, we still offer a sign language class at St Paul 

after their Wednesday service (class starts at 7pm). Everyone is welcome 

to join our class, let me know if you’re interested in signing with me. 
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Harmony Game Night, next on Feb 4 
@5:30pm at Monona 

Pastor Michael Erdman 

Game night has started again for the new year! The next game night will 

be hosted by Monona. They are always on the first Tuesday of every 

month, starting at 5:30pm with a meal. After the food, we will play a 

variety of games. We encourage you to bring your own favorite 

board/card games to share with the group. If you can’t make it for the 

meal, you can still join us for the games. The games usually start around 

6:30pm. 

Partnership Council Meeting Schedule 
Pastor Michael Erdman 

The partnership council meetings are open to everyone in our member 

congregations. Here are the times and locations for the next three 

meetings, if you would like to join us:  

• Sunday, Feb 9 @1:30pm at St Paul 

• Sunday, Mar 9 @1:30pm at Immanuel 

• Sunday, Apr 13 @1:30pm at Monona 

Churches in Harmony Potluck, Feb 16 
@12:15pm at St Paul 

Pastor Michael Erdman 

The partnership will be hosting another potluck on Feb 16 @12:15pm at 

St Paul. Look for a signup sheet at your church. We are looking for a good 

mix of dishes, sides, drinks, and desserts, so make sure to see what other 

people have signed up for at your congregation. (Of course, this will be 

right after Valentine’s Day, so bonus points if your dish can fit the theme!)  

While our partnership seeks to start all sorts of exciting things this year, 

it’s important to remember how we got to this point. It is our 

relationships with one another which have brought us so far. So please 

consider investing some time in further growing the bonds between our 

congregations, by joining us for this potluck. I hope to see you all there! 

 


